
Members of the Civil Service desirous of drawing attention to any errors in

data respecting themselves which may have inadvertently occurred in the prepara-

tion of this List, should communicate with the Deputy Heads of their respective

Departments, not later than the 30th June next ensuing, with a view to the rectifi-

cation of the same.
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